
PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
A public hearing will be held on Tuesday, January 18, 2022, at 6:00 p.m., (or at such time as other public 

hearings are concluded), in Council Chambers, 301 University Ridge, Greenville, SC, 29601, to consider an 

ordinance to reapportion the twelve single-member election districts for the election of Greenville County 

Council Members based upon the 2020 Decennial Census so that the population of such districts shall comply 

with Section 4-9-90 of the Code of Laws of South Carolina, as amended. 

 

Individuals wishing to speak in favor or in opposition to this public hearing must register on-site between 

5:30 and 6:00 the evening of the meeting. Anyone interested in this matter may appear and be heard. 

 
Willis Meadows, Chairman 
Greenville County Council 

 
 
 
 
 

Advertise no later than Friday, December 31, 2021 


